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Dear EPA colleagues:

I fully support the annual publication of the US GHG inventory. I rely on it in my own work, it is an essential 
foundation for the data submitted to the UNFCCC, and it is critical that this work be funded and continued.

Please tell Administrator Pruitt to support its publication and continuance. Data is not political.

Respectfully, -Richard Heede
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